

To
Anne Hayes – Environment Manager
Marine Department
St Andrews House
St Andrews Road
Avonmouth
Bristol
BS11 9QD

Maritime & Coastguard Agency Cardiff Marine Office Anchor Court Keen Road Cardiff CF24 5JW

Tel:

+44 (0)29 20448822

Fax: E-mail: +44 (0)29 20448820 cardiff\_mo@mcga.gov.uk

14 June 2019

Dear Mrs. Hayes,

## Subject - The Bristol Port Company - Port Waste Management Plan

Thank you for your letter dated 29<sup>th</sup> March 2019 advising that you have reviewed your current Port Waste Management Plan and that the plan has not changed significantly. You also advised about the minor changes to the approved Port Waste Management Plan.

The modifications have been accepted. The plan remains valid until 14<sup>th</sup> June 2022 unless there are significant changes to this plan, in which case it should be submitted to this office for approval.

Yours sincerely

Ahsan Khan

SEO Marine Surveyor

Cardiff Marine Office





